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From: Chloe Pearse [polarprincess13@hotmail.com]
Sent:  Wednesday, 15 June 2005 4:13 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: VSU

Dear Mr Senator,

I believe VSU will have a negative impact on University Life. The funds generated by the fees the
student body pay help many disadvantaged students of the university. When VSU is introduced,
many students won't be able to able to afford the higher club fees thus, the quality of university life
one can maintain is dependent on the amount of money one has. The introduction of VSU decreases
equality among students that is maintained under the current fee system. Under the current system all
students have exactly the same opportunities to join all clubs and participate in University activities.
VSU should not be introduced in Australian universities.

Yours sincerely,
Chloe Pearse

Undergraduate Student University of Melbourne

17/06/2005






